
 

 

 

 

 

 

25th August 2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I hope you all had a lovely summer break. 
 
See below a few details about returning next week: 

 School begins on Tuesday 30th August for all pupils. 

 Pupils should wear school uniform – no P.E. kit needed on Tuesday. 

 Doors open at 8:40am for an 8:55am start. 

 All pupils should arrive via the cloakroom door. 

 P2-7 will need a packed lunch – school dinners will be served from Thursday 1st September.  

 The school dinner menu can be viewed on the school website – dinner money for Thursday/Friday 
should be brought in on Tuesday. Dinners cost £2.60 per day. 

 Finishing times – P1 – 12:30pm, P2-3 1:45pm, P4-7 2:45pm. 

 Mrs Hanvey’s class should be collected from the cloakroom door, P3 pupils in P3-5 from the P3-5 fire 
door at the rear of the building, P4-7 will be led out to the playground at 2:45pm. 

 All clubs will be available from 30th August.  

 Book Breakfast Club and 3:45-4:45pm Club with LLTCA at milltown@lltca.com or phone 02840 
623770 

 Book 1:45pm and 2:45pm clubs with Artie Annie’s at artie.annie@hotmail.com or phone 
07557874685. 

 
We are busy getting ready for the new term. We look forward to seeing you again next week and welcoming 
our new P1 pupils. Have a great weekend! 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Wright 
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